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MEMO: Important COVID-19 - Mask Policy Update

TO: All Students, Staff and Faculty

FROM: Brianne Pringle, Director, People & Culture

Algoma University’s response to the COVID pandemic continues to evolve as health restrictions
ease across the province. We would like to commend our entire community for their tremendous
efforts to help keep each other safe throughout the course of the pandemic.

We continue to remain cautiously optimistic and as such, we wish to inform the Algoma
University community that effective June 1, 2022, the following updates to our COVID protocols
will apply:

1. Mask Policy - the current mask policy will be discontinued until further notice.
All members of the Algoma University community are encouraged to continue wearing
face masks in all indoor settings, especially in areas where distance cannot be
maintained and in large crowds.

2. Passive Screening remains in effect. This means we ask that if you are feeling
unwell, do not come to campus.

Everyone should continue to use the Trackr Safety screening program to passively
screen prior to arriving on campus.

Our collective efforts have and will continue to make a difference.

Should you have any questions or concerns about COVID-19, specific to Algoma University,
please email covid@algomau.ca.

For ongoing updates, please visit Algoma U’s dedicated COVID-19 page.
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